

BY E-MAIL AND WEBPOSTING

T 416-481-1967 1-888-632-6273

F 416-440-7656 OEB.ca

February 13, 2023

Ysni Semsedini President & Chief Executive Officer Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 590 Steven Court Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z2

Dear Mr. Semsedini:

Re: Assurance of Voluntary Compliance OEB File No. EB-2023-0064

The Ontario Energy Board has reviewed and accepted the Assurance of Voluntary Compliance filed by Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. on February 2, 2023 under OEB File Number EB-2023-0064.

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Brian Hewson Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance